
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 November 2005 

7. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Members were provided with an opportunity to give a brief update on community activities/Council 

issues, in line with the Board’s Objective No. 2 - “To ensure local people’s needs are being 
represented”. 

 
 The Board decided to form a working party (comprising Phil Clearwater, Oscar Alpers, Paul de Spa, 

Megan Woods and Chris Mene) to develop a way forward in terms of the possible retention of the 
former Sunnyside Hospital Administration building, and seek community input as to its future use. 

 
 


